Date: Mon, 20 Mar 2000 22:40:35 -0400 (AST)

From: Shane Hornibrook <shornibr@is2.dal.ca>

To: "S.M. Mandaville" <limnos@chebucto.ns.ca>
Subject: Re: Delivery reports about your email (fwd)

Hi Mr. Mandaville,

I found your spreadsheet to be a great resource last month.

I was interested in examining data for other lakes in the HRM, but 1
cannot seem to follow the link you provided. Could you provide a link to
your spreadsheets for Bell and Settle lakes in Dartmouth, and Hail Pond
in

Armdale?

Also, for our report, how do you prefer to be referenced?

Much appreciated,
--Shane



